
viaLearning (www.vialearning.com) is exhibiting at the ASTD conference in Denver next week. 
Please stop by our booth #860. We’d love to share our learning insights and experiences and 
share some story ideas with you.  

As you know, the ASTD theme this year is “Learn something new, perform something 
extraordinary.” This theme is exciting because what we in the corporate training space do every 
day is create something that educates and teaches professionals. As a professional adult, we 
often forget that we need to keep learning to improve ourselves and our businesses. 
Extraordinary performance grows a business and creates innovation–something we all want to 
have happen.  

So swing by our booth, see what we do, and share what you do so we can all learn together 
and create something extraordinary. 

Happy learning, 

Julie Brink, Director of viaLearning 
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